
 
 

Status Update 
March 4 – 8 and Looking Ahead to March 11 – 22 

______________________________________________________________________ 
PLEASE BE ALERT! Traffic control is in place for your safety. 

Activities During the Week of March 4 – 8: What's Being Accomplished? 
• Tree and brush removal: complete on eastbound (toward Salinas) and has begun on 

westbound (toward Monterey) side of Imjin Parkway 
• Installing perimeter silt fence on project construction limits on eastbound and westbound 

side of Imjin Parkway 
• City repairing potholes on Imjin Parkway 
• Partial median removals at Abrams Drive and Imjin Road. 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Upcoming Activity: What's Happening in the Next 2 Weeks (March 11-March 22)? 

• Complete tree & brush removal–complete removals on westbound side of Imjin Parkway and 
shift to westbound side. Traffic control will shift lanes to facilitate equipment working from 
the roadway. 

• Complete installation of silt fence at project limits. 
• Temporary markings for construction zone striping. 
• Imjin Parkway night closure 8:00 P – 6:00 A Monday through Thursday beginning 3/18 thru 

4/2 for striping and concrete barrier installation to shift traffic to eastbound roadway. 
• Construction zone speed limit signs will be posted – 25 mph speed limit – enforceable!!! 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Future Construction Activity and Information: What's Planned in the Future? 
• Once night work is complete for the striping and installation of concrete barrier, construction 

will begin on walls at Preston Avenue and Abrams Drive. 
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How to Stay Informed 

• Please visit the project website at www.imjinparkway.com or contact Edrie de los Santos at 
831.884.1212 

Thank you for your patience! 


